
...

* 4

&L
'Af

USSne @ 1.. mee. sm u3-.wo

?$*e%N~'
snemoat. PA 15077AXM May 2, 1988

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Reference: Beaver Valley Power Station, Unit No. 1 and No. 2
BV-1 Docket No. 50-334, License No. DPR-66
BV-2 Docket No. 50-412, License No. NPF-73
Proposed Policy Statement; 10 CFR Parts 50 and 73

' Gentlemen:

In response to Federal Register, Volume 53, Page No. 7534,

Wednesday, March 9, 1988, Nuclear Power Plant Access Authorization
'

Program, our comments are as follows:

We recommend that the Commission issue a policy statement which
endorses the industry-developed NUMARC Guideline, Revision 8A dated
October 3, 1986.4

.

Very truly yours,

c' ;

J. D. Sieber
7 Vice President,

Nuclear Group,

,

,

! cci Mr. J. Beall, Sr. Resident Inspector
Mr. W. T. Russell, NRC Region I Administrator
Mr. P. Tam, Project Manager
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